
MICHIGAN ST A TE COLLEGE 
EAST LANSING 

SCHOOL OF AGRICULTURE 

OFFICE OF THE D EAN 

President J • A • Hannah 
Campus 

Dear President Hannah: 

March 9, 1955 

Immediately upon our return from Vietnam, I gave 
you a rough draft of our recom.rnendations pertaining to 
this trip . Attached is a revised copy of the report . 

You will notice the last two pages a re 
confidential. 

TKC/pc 
Enclosure 

Yours very truly, 

~~ 
T . K. Cowden, Dean 

I RECElVEi> ! 

MAR l 0 \SS~, 

$UTE cou.£GE l 
~~s OFFlCS_1 

I 

/ 

US THE LIV ING ••• TO BE DEDICATED HERE TO THE UNFINISHED WORK , 

LI NCOL N 

... 


	UA2-1-12_000040_1

